
 

 

 
  

 

 
DATE: March 6, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 
 

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed North Tahoe High School Overnight Field Trip to Santa Cruz, 

CA, from March 15 through March 17, 2024 
 

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed North Tahoe High School overnight field trip to Santa Cruz, CA, from 

March 15 through March 17, 2024. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The North Tahoe High School band students will perform at a concert at Cabrillo College in 

Santa Cruz, CA. Cabrillo College is known to have state-of-the-art band facilities. On the way to 

Santa Cruz, the band students will stop for a jazz performance for the students at Kings Beach 

Elementary and Tahoe Lake Elementary. 

 

 
RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Logan Mallonee, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: TTUSD School Sponsored Field Trip Request North Tahoe High School to Santa 

Cruz, CA, March 15 through March 17, 2024 


